
                                                               

Hot Lunch & Snack Fundraiser 
 

Please place your hot lunch and snack orders online using MunchaLunch.com!  
 

HOW TO REGISTER: 
 

1) Go to: http://www.munchalunch.com/schools/riverdale/   
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

        5)   Returning families just need to login and update your child’s class. 
 
 ORDERING DETAILS: 
 

• Online ordering will be OPEN starting February 1st, 2022 

• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please contact us at 
riverdale.pac@hotmail.com 

• If you order online but send in cash or cheque (payable to Riverdale PAC) payment.  Please put payment in an 
envelope/baggie with your child’s name, division and hot lunch order number.  Payments and orders are due 
no later than 7 days prior to the lunch or snack date unless otherwise posted below.  Orders not paid prior to 
the deadline will be cancelled.   

 
HOT LUNCH AND TREAT DATES: 
 
Friday February 18th– Panago Pizza Hot Lunch (order deadline Friday February 11th) 
Lunch program students will receive cheese pizza and chocolate milk 
 
Tuesday March 8th – Milk & Cookies Treat Day (order deadline Tuesday March 1st)  
 
Friday April 8th – Kernels Popcorn Treat Day (order deadline Friday April 1st) 
 
Monday April 25th – Subway Lunch Day (order deadline Tuesday April 19th)  
Lunch program students will receive turkey or veggie sub and chocolate milk 
 
Monday May 9th – Panago Pizza Hot Lunch (order deadline Monday May 2nd) 
Lunch program students will receive cheese pizza and chocolate milk 
 
Friday May 27th – Freezie Treat Day (order deadline Friday May 20th)  
 
Friday June 10th – Subway Lunch Day (order deadline Friday June 3rd)  
Lunch program students will receive turkey or veggie sub and chocolate milk 
 

 

Please note if your child is ill on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch by 11:45am or snack 
afterschool; otherwise please consider it a donation for a child who does not have a lunch. Consistent with previous 
years, there are NO REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser. 

 
We appreciate your support for our hot lunch program as the funds go towards the school. We are always in need of 
Volunteers!  Reach out to us at Riverdale.PAC@hotmail.com if you would like to help out with any of the lunches or 
snack days.  
 
Our thanks to the École Riverdale parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our wonderful 
Volunteers who help make this program a success!  
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